
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
SCHOOL BOOK FAIR – TUESDAY 15TH OCTOBER TO TUESDAY 22ND OCTOBER 2019 
 
We are pleased to announce that we will be holding a Book Fair in the school hall, before and after school, every day 
between 15th and 22nd October, if you wish to visit with your child.  We will also be selling books at lunchtime if you 
would prefer to send money (up to £10) in to school with your child instead. 
 
This is a fantastic opportunity to purchase books to take home and enjoy now or to put away as Christmas or birthday 
presents. 
 
We will not be telling children to ask for books but, our school will benefit from all sales.  The funds generated will 
allow us to provide more books both fiction and non-fiction for our school library. 
 
 Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs E Allen 
Literacy Co-Ordinator 
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